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There is a calculation error on page 12/30 of the plans.  The quantities for the T-2 and T-1H reflect tons but are reported as cubic 
yards.

Question Submitted: 5/2/2005 1Question Number:

Is it the intent that the lane closure
restrictions on Plan Sheet 5 pertain to
reconstruction of curb and ramps at 
intersections? If it is the intent, please
reconsider.

It will be difficult for concrete suppliers
to justify staying open at night to produce
10 cy of concrete. If they do, the concrete
will be extremely expensive and will
significantly increase the contractors bid
prices to ODOT. These lane restrictions at
intersections would be short in length and
duration.

Question Submitted: 5/3/2005

The District has reviewed your question.  The Dept desires to maintain the lane closure restrictions as per the plan.  

This does apply to the reconstruction of the curbs and ramps at the intersections.
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All prospective bidders, subcontractors, suppliers, materialmen and all others who have an interest in these prebid questions and answers are advised 
that these items are being provided for informational purposes only and are not part of the bidding documents.  If a question warrants a clarification, 

the Department will issue an addenda addressing the request for clarification to all plan holders.  If the Department believes that the bidding 
documents adequately address the request, the contractor will be advised accordingly.


